
2019 NRIG Conference Grant       
Deadline	
  –	
  April 15,	
  2019	
  at	
  Midnight	
  

Eligibility	
  Criteria	
  

The	
  NRIG Conference Grant will	
  be	
  awarded	
  to	
  a NRIG	
  member	
  who is attending or presenting at a conference 
(preference will be given to NRIG members presenting at a conference and those who have no alternative 
conference funding). Applicants must be a member of NRIG for a minimum of 2 years.

ONE	
  NRIG CONFERENCE GRANT	
  VALUED	
  AT	
  $500	
  IS	
  AVAILABLE!	
  

Completed	
  applications	
  must	
  include	
  the	
  following	
  

1. The	
  completed	
  NRIG Conference Grant application	
  form	
  with signature
2. Proof	
  of	
  abstract acceptance or registration to a conference
3. Photocopy	
  of	
  current	
  RNAO/NRIG	
  membership.	
  

Reimbursement Agreement	
  

All applicants for the NRIG Conference Grant will agree to submit estimated expenses with their application.

The successful NRIG Conference Grant Recipient will receive funding after the conference is completed and will 
agree to the following: 

• Submit receipts listed in the application form
• Provide verification of attendance / presentation at the conference
• Submit an article to a NRIG newsletter outlining a) their research presented at the conference or b) an 

overview of significant learning from the conference
• Allow NRIG to post their name, bio and photo	
  on	
  the	
  NRIG	
  website.	
  

Deadline	
  

All	
  completed	
  applications,	
  including	
  supporting	
  documentation,	
  must	
  be	
  received	
  electronically	
  by	
  midnight	
  
April 15,	
  2019.	
  ALL	
  documents	
  to	
  be	
  submitted	
  electronically	
  by	
  email	
  to	
  the	
  address	
  noted	
  below.	
  It	
  is	
   
preferred	
  	
  (but	
  not	
  mandatory)	
  to	
  have	
  the	
  above	
  documents	
  scanned	
  into	
  a	
  single	
  electronic	
  file.	
  It	
  is	
  the	
  
responsibility	
  of	
  the	
  applicant	
  to	
  ensure	
  that	
  the	
  complete	
  application	
  is	
  received	
  on	
  time.	
  Incomplete	
  or	
  late	
  
applications	
  will	
  not	
  be	
  reviewed.	
  

Applicants will receive notice of the awards in the middle of May, 2019. The award will be presented at 
the NRIG Annual General Meeting in June 2019 (date and location to be announced). Recipients are 
encouraged to attend the meeting.

Send	
  completed	
  application	
  to:	
  	
  
Gillian Strudwick at Gillian.strudwick@mail.utoronto.ca




